
Ziti Dinner 
Saturday, March 8, 2009 

5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 
Cheshire Congregational Church 

 
 

Ticket Selling Instructions 
 
Enclosed with this letter are tickets for you to sell for the Ziti Dinner on Saturday, 
March 7, 2009 from 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM.  Please make every effort to ask: 
 

• Your family members (parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles) 
• Your neighbors 

• Your friend’s families 
 
if they would like to purchase a ticket for the Ziti Dinner.  By selling tickets in 
advance, we guarantee the Troop income through this event. In the past, people 
have purchased the tickets even though they were not able to attend, just to 
support the Troop.   All funds raised through this dinner go towards the support of 
Troop activities. 
 
Please remember: 

• When you sell a dinner ticket, please circle the amount paid on each ticket 
before you give it to the person you are selling it to.   

• For one (1) dinner circle $8 
• For two (2) dinners circle $16 
• For a family of three (3) circle $24 
• For a family of 4 or more, circle the maximum, $30.  Please note that a 

family rate should be applied to the person’s immediate family, not 
extended in-laws, cousins, etc. 

• Don’t forget to thank the person for buying a ticket. 
• After you sell the ticket, log the sale on the Tickets Sold sheet. You will 

need to turn this sheet in with the money you have collected. 
• We offer senior discounts ($6 per dinner) 
• Scouts in uniform eat for FREE 
• Children under the age of 3 are free 
• Please do not give out a ticket unless you have collected the money.  This 

will eliminate confusion at the door when people come in with a ticket but 
have not paid yet. 

• Tickets will be sold at the door 
• If you need additional tickets, please call Jenell Janes, Ziti Dinner 

Committee Chair, at 271-0875 
• Please turn in your ticket money at the Scout meetings.  The last day to 

turn in your ticket money is Thursday, February 26th. 


